
 

Proposed Amendments to By-law, Articles 6.3, 7.22 and 9.1 

 
Please provide your comments by Monday, April 7, 2014.  Comments may be submitted by e-mail (preferable), 

mail or fax. 

 

Email: kweeden@coptont.org   College of Opticians of Ontario 

   85 Richmond Street West 

Fax: 416-368-2713  Suite 902 

 1-800-990-9698  Toronto, ON  M5H 2C9 
 

Please check the appropriate category as a respondent:    

  

Registered Member (all classes)       Regulator       Government Agency      Other Stakeholder   
 

Please provide your comments on the proposed amendments to by-law Articles 6.3, 7.22 and 9.1 in the space 

provided below.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Please use additional pages as required). 

 

The College thanks you for your feedback. 


